
To whoever is secretly trying to turn Oregon into a communist state,  
 
I was just informed that you have been holding secret meetings to demolish our private 
insurance.  What gives you the right to turn Oregon into a huge homeless camp? 
 
We are a republic and we, the citizens of Oregon , will not give up our private insurance that we all work 
hard for at jobs that we all have to do to support ourselves and our families.  
 
We are a state that is overtaxed, no one in this state can afford anymore tax burden. If you want that 
kind of Universal health care, then you should move to a communist country and try it out. 
 
Keep your greedy fingers out of our pockets, just move somewhere else.  
 
Sincerely  
Theresa Stevenson  
 


